
From: Bill Stites [mailto:bill@stitesdesign.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 11:29 AM 
To: BPS Mailbox 
Cc: onwardoregon@gmail.com 
Subject: Please, NO Propane terminal at the N Portland Port 
 
As a bureau of SUSTAINABILITY, facilitating the storage and transport of a fossil fuel is 
counter to Portland's stated mission regarding climate change. 
PLEASE do not site a propane facility in North Portland. 40 or 50 permanent jobs is really 
not worth the risk [and will all of those jobs go to Portlanders? Of course, not]. 
SAFETY is even more of a concern. While the Port may state that the risk is low, if an 
accident happens it is CATASTROPHIC. 

•  
•  
• The City needs to consult with independent experts on issues such as climate 

change, safety and jobs as opposed to relying on Pembina and the Port for its staff 
report; 

• All neighborhoods within the blast radius of the trains, boats and facility need to be 
apprised of the risk with at least 30 days notice before the hearing. 

• Approving Pembina would be counter to our goal of being a national leader in 
responding to climate change. 

 
Thanks, 
 
Bill Stites  D.C. 
www.TruckTrike.com 
738  SE  Washington Street 
Portland, OR.   97214 
[503]  989-0059 
Bill@StitesDesign.com 
www.StitesDesign.com 
 


